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San Pasqual / Lake Hodges Community Planning Group 
(For the City & Citizens of San Diego) 

 
 
 

Notice CANCELLED January CPG Meeting 
 
 
To all CPG Members and Interested Community People, Greetings and Happy New 
Year! 
 
The regularly scheduled quarterly meeting for January 11, 2024, is CANCELLED due 
to the lack of agenda items.  
 
Thank you to all members who participated in our “Special” November meeting where 
our new “Operating Procedures/Bylaws” was discussed at length. I incorporated 
feedback, along with the suggestions submitted by Frank Konyn, and submitted them, 
along with our application for recognition to the City on December 31st, 2023. The 
document(s) were accepted and are now under review by City Staff, along with those of 
all other group applicants. We will be notified of our next steps in the first quarter of 
the New Year.  
 
I have cancelled this week’s meeting since I’m unaware of any agenda items. The next 
scheduled meeting will be our “Annual Meeting and Elections” on March 14, 2024. 
(Please mark your calendars, location and agenda will be determined and noticed at a 
later date) I am hopeful that we will have a response from the City on our application 
for recognition by that time, and that we will have a positive understanding of our 
Election procedures.  
 
If you are aware of ANY qualified potential members to our CPG, please have them 
contact me ASAP and I will add them to our mailing list. 
 
Wishing you all a healthy, happy, and successful New Year,  
 
Marc Lindshield - Chair 


